
 

18th May 2017 

 What we have been learning: 

English: Sadly, our information text took longer than anticipated however, the 

children have written some fantastic information, applying technical language and 

previous learning. 

Maths: Now that we have officially finished our learning of shapes, completing this 

area with comparisons between prisms and pyramids, the children have progressed 

onto measurement. We have looked at different lengths, the tools we would use to 

measure this and which units of measurement would be needed for differing 

lengths. 

Project 1: How can we make our school more beautiful? 

We have finally built our bird houses and bug hotels. The children have loved this 

project and felt incredibly proud to know they are supporting our local wildlife 

around our school. Fingers crossed our lovely little bugs and birds will start to use 

them. 

      

 

Next Week: 

We will be looking at plant life and how to keep our plants and bodies healthy. In 

Maths, we will be looking at capacity and weight and solving problems across the 

maths curriculum for year 3. In the final week, the children have the chance to write 

their own Iron Man story. 


